
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
First Map Consideration Hearing for the Establishment of Trustee Areas for the Governing 
Board of the Pacific Grove Unified School District 
 
The Pacific Grove Unified School District (“District”) Board of Education is currently elected 
using an “at-large” election system, where Board members are elected by voters of the entire 
District.  Trustees are elected in even-numbered years and serve staggered, four-year terms, such 
that the next election for three (3) trustees is scheduled for November 2022, with the remaining 
trustee seats scheduled for election in November 2024.  On April 22, 2021, the District Board 
adopted Resolution No. 1069, declaring its intent to transition to by-trustee area elections, where 
each Board member must reside within a designated trustee area boundary, and is elected only by 
the voters in that trustee area. 
 
On August 19 and September 16, 2021, the District Board held two public hearings to receive 
input from the community on the trustee-area map creation process, pursuant to Elections Code 
section 10010, subdivision (a)(1).   
 
On January 11, 2022, four (4) draft trustee area boundary maps were published by the District’s 
demographer for public review.  These maps are available on the District’s website at Pacific 
Grove Unified School District - California Voting Right Act (pgusd.org), and copies of the maps 
are available upon request.   
 
Notice is hereby given that the District Board will conduct a Public Hearing to receive 
community input on these maps, pursuant to Elections Code section 10010, subdivision 
(a)(2).  The first of these two public hearings will occur as follows: 
 

Date:  Thursday, January 20, 2022 
Time:  6:30 p.m. 
Location: Pacific Grove Unified School District Board Room  

435 Hillcrest Ave. 
Pacific Grove, CA 93950 

  
In the interest of public health, this Public Hearing will take place both online and in person.   
Meeting Zoom Link: 
https://pgusd.zoom.us/j/87020478557?pwd=SHlBTkx2NTM0YS9ONTdVNVM1M3B1Zz09 
Meeting ID: 870 2047 8557 
Passcode: 118704 
 
If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing but still wish to address the Board, you may email 
your public comment in advance to: CVRA@pgusd.org.  
  
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, call the District Superintendent’s Office at 
(831) 646-6510.   


